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From: Michael Reed <michael.reed@zoho.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:47 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Judiciary Members, I am a Rhode Island resident, and I would like my opposition to the following 
bills to be recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891.  
 
 
 
 

Michael W. Reed 

51 Mavis St 

Pawtucket, RI 02860 

 

 
 
 


